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December 2018 Newsletter 

Important Dates: 

Mon. 12/3 First day of Hanukkah 

Tues. 12/4 & 18 Sing a Sign (Preschool 

& Pre-K classes only) $5.00 X 2 

Thurs. 12/6 No school for Smithfield 

 Public Schools BK OPENED 

Fri. 12/21 Holiday Movie Pajama Day 

Mon. 12/24 Christmas Eve      

 BKCCC CLOSES at 12:00 

Tues. 12/25 Merry Christmas!            

 BKCCC CLOSED 

Mon. 12/31 New Years Eve 

 BKCCC CLOSES at 12:00 

Tues. 1/1 Happy New Year! 

 BK CLOSED 

Dec. 12/24-1/1 Holiday Recess for 

 Public Schools BKCCC OPEN 

 normal hours (see Parent Hand-

 book or Tuition sheet for 

 BKCCC Holi day closings). 

New Tuition fees will be applied on Decem-

ber 31st. Please see April or Julia is you need 

another copy of our tuition sheet. 

Happy Holidays from the staff! 

All of the staff at Breezy Knoll would like to 

extend our best wishes to each and every one 

of you. We thank you for your continued sup-

port in all of our efforts. We wish you the best 

health and prosperity throughout the coming 

year. 

Holiday Week Attendance  

Be sure to fill out and return the 

Christmas week attendance slip that 

went home last week. Please get them 

back to April. Thank you! 

Holiday Movie Pajama Day! 

On Friday, December 21, children are invited 

to wear their pajamas to school. We will be 

showing some holiday children’s classic mov-

ies. 

*Children should still wear school appropriate 

shoes for outdoor play, but 

2018 Family Survey 

Our annual family survey will be sent 

home in the next week.  Please be sure 

to get it back to us. Thank you! 

INCLEMENT WEATHER CANCELATION PROGRAM 

TELEVISION STATIONS 

WLNE-TV/ABC  (www.abc6.com)  WJAR-TV/NBC  (www.turnto10.com) 

WPRI-TV/CBS  (www.wpri.com)  CW  ( www.cw28tv.com)  

RI PBS/Channel  (www.ripbs.org)  WNAC-FOX (www.fox64.com) 

 

IF YOU CHOOSE, YOU CAN REGISTER TO BE PERSONALLY NOTIFIED 

ON YOUR HOME OR CELL PHONE, PDA OR EMAIL ADDRESS.  THE 

SIMPLE REGISTRATION FORM IS AVAILABLE ON THE WEBSITES OF 

PARTICIPATING RADIO AND TELEVISION STATIONS.    



Pre-K News 

December is here and we will continue to 

have fun during the holiday season. We will 

start off the month learning about owls and 

then get into the spirit of the season by ex-

ploring the colors and scents and creating 

some holiday favorite activities! 

Transitional Toddler News 

During the month of December the tran-

sitional toddlers will be focusing on the 

letter “D”, the color white, the star for a 

shape and the number 4. We will be 

working on receptive language, emergent 

writing skills and problem solving using 

shapes. The group will discuss families 

and different cultures. The transitional 

toddlers will learn about all the holidays 

celebrated in the month of December! 

Young Preschool News 

Throughout the month, children will be 

learning to identify shapes, colors and num-

bers. We will begin to practice cutting with 

scissors and tracing names. We will discuss 

the different types of holidays people cele-

brate and the traditions of other culture. 

Children will enjoy holiday songs and spe-

cial events to celebrate the end of the year! 

Enhanced Pre-K News 

The Enhanced Pre-K group will be explor-

ing the different holidays during the 

month of December. 

Letters: Mn, Nn, Oo & Pp 

Numbers: 15-20 

Shapes: Sorting, identifying shapes 

Letter matching 

Dramatic Play: Hot cocoa and ginger 

bread cookies 

Fine motor: Red playdough and green 

slime 

Honeybees 

The Honeybees will be continuing to work 

on fine motor skills and focus on the let-

ters L,M,N & O. They will be discussing 

winter and the differences between hot 

and cold weather (how we dress in differ-

ent seasons). They will be creating beau-

tiful snowflakes and reading stories to go 

along with them. Also, the children will 

be making gingerbread people for the 

bulletin board! 

Toddler News 

In the month of December we will be learn-

ing about the different holidays all our tod-

dler friends celebrate. Our colors of the 

month will be green and red. The toddlers 

will enjoy many creativity projects this 

month! Their sensory table will have large 

bells, tinsel and green and red objects.  

Lost & Found 

Please be sure to check our lost and found 

if your child has misplaced anything. It is 

located in our front hallway under our fish 

tank. We will be cleaning it out after the 

holiday season. Thank you! 

Snowy weather outdoor attire 

When it is snowing or there is snow on 

the ground please be sure to pack; snow 

pants, winter boots, waterproof gloves/

mittens, a winter coat and a hat.   

Sing a Sign (Preschool & Pre-K groups) 

If your child attends on Tuesdays please be 

sure to submit payments every other week. 

$5.00 per class. 

Sing a Sign December Schedule: 

December 4th $5.00 

December 18th $5.00 


